
Meet  your  2023  Fall
Homecoming Candidates

The Louisburg High School 2023 fall homecoming candidates are
(from left) Erin Apple, J’Lee Collins, Megan Quinn, Brock
Vohs, Bronwynn Williams, Caden Caplinger, Brinley White and
Declan Battle.

Homecoming week at Louisburg High School kicked off Monday and
events are in full swing. With something going on every day
this week, it will be a busy time for students. All of it is,
of course, centered around the crowning of the 2023 fall king
and queen. Eight students were selected as nominees and here
are their names and profiles.

The crowning will take place on Friday before the Wildcats’
home football game with Eudora. Kickoff for that game is set
for 7 p.m., with the introduction of the candidates and their
parents at 6:30 p.m. Crowning will be at halftime. Good luck
to all the participants and make sure to come out on Friday to
support the Wildcat football team if you have the opportunity.
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Erin Apple and J’Lee Collins

Erin Apple
Erin is the daughter and Nathan and Cindy Apple. Erin has
participated in cross country, track, Interact Club, FBLA,
band and scholar’s bowl for four years. She has been in FFA
and select choir for three years, National Honor Society and
International Club for two years and student council for one
year. After graduation, Erin plans to attend college and major
in International Business and International Relations.

J’Lee Collins
J’Lee is the son of Melissa Collins and Justin Collins. J’Lee
has participated in track for four years, wrestling for three
years and yearbook for two years. Following graduation, J’Lee
would like to wrestle in college and major in Psychology.



Megan Quinn and Brock Vohs



Megan Quinn
Megan is the daughter of Danny and Mary Quinn. Megan has
participated in volleyball, softball, band, student council,
FBLA and Interact Club for four years. She has participated in
select choir, musical and National Honor Society for two years
and concert choir and basketball for one year. She is also a
senior advisory member. Following graduation, Megan plans to
attend  Kansas  State  University  to  study  biology  or  pre-
dentistry with a minor in business.

Brock Vohs
Brock is the son of Rob and Julie Vohs. Brock has participated
in football, basketball and student council for four years and
National Honor Society for two years. Following graduation,
Brock plans to attend college and pursue a career in the
medical field.



Bronwynn Williams and Caden Caplinger



Bronwynn Williams
Bronwynn is the daughter of T.J. and Aimee Williams. Bronwynn
has participated in student council, FBLA and FFA for four
years. She also has participated in volleyball and soccer for
three  years,  along  with  Interact  Club  and  National  Honor
Society for two years. She is also a senior advisory member.
Following graduation, Bronwynn plans to attend the University
of Nebraska and major in Electrical Engineering.

Caden Caplinger
Caden is the son of Lane and Tracie Caplinger. Caden has
participated in football and track for four years, along with
basketball and National Honor Society for two years. Following
graduation, Caden plans to attend college and join a track and
field team for pole vault.



Brinley White and Declan Battle

Brinley White
Brinley is the daughter of Nick and Melissa White. Brinley has
participated in student council for four years, FCCLA and
National Honor Society for two years, along with volleyball,
soccer, choir and FBLA for one year. She is also a senior
advisory member. Following graduation, Brinley plans to attend
the University of Kansas and major in nursing.

Declan Battle
Declan is the son of Aaron and Torrie Battle. Declan has
participated in football and baseball for four years, along
with basketball and National Honor Society for two years.
Following graduation, Declan plans to attend college and play



football. He is currently undecided.












